Hello Pre-K Families!
Another week gone! What a busy one it was! We had some great weather (no rain and no smoke!) and continued to learn a lot in class.  I am sure that you have been hearing lots about our Harvest Books, which are coming along wonderfully.  The kids have put in some really hard work over these past few weeks and it is paying off; these books are growing by the day!  This week we wrapped up apples with an applesauce making and tasting.  It was a fun way to end the week and to experience measurement, reading a recipe, and using our senses.  
Here are some of the things that we worked on this week:
· Writing a class recipe (Applesauce!)
· Made a Know, Want to Know, and Learned chart about Apples
· Completed Apple Math pages
· Introduced a 10 frame- this is a way of doing addition that will be practiced in Kindergarten
· Watched apple videos
· Worked with the letter C
· Made words with C and A
· Talked about earthquakes
· Practiced writing and tracing the letter C
· Reported on our weekend news
· Discussed measurement
· Stamped our hands in paint to create apple art
It was a great week! Looking ahead, we have pumpkins officially starting next week, which will take us to the end of our harvest unit.  Ms. Varga and I are very excited to show you all of the hard work that your kids have been putting in to these books, they are getting bigger every day!  Next week is a four-day week: we do not have school on Friday, October 9th.   Next week will start with Pumpkins and the Letter P.   This week is going to be filled with pumpkin themed activities: Pumpkin Math, Pumpkin Art and Pumpkin songs!  It was such a fun week, great to see the kids working hard and settling in!  
Please, always, reach out with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely, 
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